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SUBJECT: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

As a result of the long years of civil war that Somaliland has endured between 1982-1991,
many of our previously existing Health Facilities were destroyed and most of our trained
Health workers were either killed during that war or fled the country to seek refuge elsewhere.

Hadia Medical Swiss is a International NGO which has a competent professional partnership
with our ministry and it engaged in the social development sectors, such as skills training
programs on the development of health, feed production for the rural communities in
Somaliland. in relation to this, Hadia Medical Swiss has successfully helped the somaliland
government to build up the Gabilay Regional Hospital for the last four years.

Consequently, the Government of the Republic of Somaliland encouraged and welcomed
anyone who could contribute to the Developement and Rehabilitation of our Basic and
Essential health and other social facilities as well as towards the training of our health care
professionals. Now, the government of somaliland has asked for Hadia Medical Swiss to help
to support, Baligubadleh, Salahley Districts and Adna Adan Hospital.

| expect that this you will strengthen our people to cope with droughts effects and build
resilience and expand the coping capacities of the rural communities as well as health
facilities.

Thanks for your highly consideration and su

With best wishes,

Mohamed Ibrahinf'Adan (Qabyo-ti
Minister of National Planning and/g




